
 

 

 

 

 

21 September 2017 

 

3D Printing Using our Materials 

 

Over the past year, our staff have contacted 24 possible 3D printing manufacturers and one 

of our substantial long term shareholders has identified that the University of Liverpool in 

the United Kingdom has recently released a paper on 3D printing using one of our materials. 

We have received an enquiry from the US to use the material in 3D printing which they were 

testing prior to the article being published. We have engaged with the University of 

Liverpool about conducting similar testing on our other patented materials. 

The Board is unable to form a view as to the future impact on earnings from the enquiries 

above, however, our shareholders need to understand that ongoing research is being 

carried out on our patented products. 

 

Geoff Acton (B.Com CA) 
Managing Director  


